
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, September 7, 2021 11 :46 AM 
'Angel Alvarez' 

RE: Keep FPL from raising rates once again 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10245-2021 

Angel Alvarez We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in 
Docket 20210000, and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: flyangel320=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <flyangel320=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of 
Angel Alvarez 

Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 20218:53 AM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Keep FPL from raising rates once again 

Dear Commissioner 

As retirees we can't afford to keep having FPL raising their rates when the price of oil has not 
gone up to affect the rates they charge and they are one of the most profitable entities. The 
PSC is not taking into consideration the Florida residents burdens with price increases and 
keeps giving FPL all the rates increases they have requested over the years. Please stop being 
so cozy with FPL and always give them what they ask for and more. 

Thank you, 

Angel Alvarez 
20029 wymberly way 
Estero FL, 33928-4038 
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